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To the Speaker and Members of the Legislative Assembly in Parliament assembled (the NSW Parliament).

The Petition of citizens of New South Wales, are deeply concerned about plans to privatise all remaining Sydney buses. Under privatisation, the private provider must make a 

During the NSW state election, NSW Premier Gladys Berejiklian promised there would be no more privatisation. But on 24 October 2019, the NSW Government announced all 
remaining Sydney bus services will be privatised. This is a broken promise to the electors of NSW. We the undersigned petitioners call on members of the Legislative Assembly 

to stop the bus privatisation and focus on better bus services.

WE NEED BETTER SERVICES, NOT PRIVATISATION.
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